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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2009 1:03 PM
To: 'Susie Nesseler'
Cc: TBallard@TaberConsultants.com; Martin Wills
Subject: RE: Case No. RO0000133-Former City of Paris Cleaners

Dear Ms. Nesseler, 
  Your request for an extension to prepare the work plan is approved until September 11, 2009. 
 

From: Susie Nesseler [mailto:SNesseler@taberconsultants.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2009 12:10 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: TBallard@TaberConsultants.com; Martin Wills 
Subject: Case No. RO0000133-Former City of Paris Cleaners 
 
Hello Ms. Jakub, 
 
This email is simply a follow-up to the voicemail I left you earlier regarding Case No. RO0000133, Former City 
of Paris Cleaners in Oakland.   The delay in payments from the cleanup fund caused a delay in our work as 
well.  We are happy to report that we have been approved for bridge funding from Envirocap and will be 
proceeding with your recommendations in your directive letter dated March 10, 2009.  We have passed the 
recommended due dates and would like to ask for an extension until August 2009.  Now that we have financing, 
we will can construct a work plan and proceed.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Susie Nesseler 
Project Administrator 
Taber Consultants 
3911 West Capitol Ave. 
West Sacramento, CA  95691 
SNess@TaberConsultants.com 
Cell 925-963-3138 
Fax 866-509-1069 
 


